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In Our District & Community

i
A N _"

ESL CLASSES

Free ESL classes on Mondays and Wednesdays from
6:15-7:45PM at the O'Neill Library, 70 Rindge Avenue
Intermediate-level English classes are open to everyone,
no registration, just walk in to meet people from around
the world and improve your grammar, vocabulary, and
conversational skills. Tell your friends and neighbors!
Check the library calendar for other ESL levels and
locations around Cambridge:
http://www.cambridgema.gov/cpl

LOOKING FOR AN AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM?

Agassiz Baldwin Community's Kindergarten and 1st-5th
Grade Afterschool Programs have space available for the
remainder of the 2018-2019 school year! Our
afterschoolers enjoy choice-based programming that
adapts to their own interests, extending their learning
through play and developing important social-emotional
skills through the Nurtured Heart Approach. If you or
anyone you know are interested, contact our Registration
Coordinator, Jessica Leach, to schedule a visit and learn
more about enrollment and financial aid options. You can
reach Jess at registration@agassiz.org or by calling
617.349.6287 x28.

FEBRUARY AND APRIL VACATION CAMPS

Jodi Rich, Director of Dragonfly After School Program
created a great list of February and April Vacation Camps
to help families find child care during vacations. Many
thanks for Jodi for compiling this list! Please remember to
contact the programs directly to register or if you have
guestions about tuition cost, availability or any other
information. Copies of the list are available in the Main
Office or email Lauren at Imorse@cpsd.us if you want a

copy.
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TITLE IX:

HEALTHY GIRLS MAKE HEALTHY COMMUNITIES
Registration open! Our indoor winter session is from Feb.
10 - Mar. 31 on Sundays from 1:45-3:15PM. No running
experience needed. More info: www.titleixgirls.org

CAMBRIDGE SEPAC MEETING
January 17 | 6-7:30PM | CRLS
Topic: Potential Changes to School Schedules in CPS

IMMIGRATION LEGAL SCREENING CLINICS

3rd Wednesday each month, 5:15-7:15PM

Free consultations with an immigration attorney for
Massachusetts immigrants and their families
Community Legal Services & Counseling Center (CLSACC)
90 Third St., Cambridge

617.349.4396; circ@cambridgema.gov

REP. KATHERINE CLARK - CAMBRIDGE OFFICE HOURS
Hosted by Rep. Clark's Immigration Issues Liaison Katie Worley
3rd Thursday each month, 3-4PM

Cambridge City Hall, 795 Mass Ave. (Mayor's Office, 2nd fl)
Staff will be on site to answer questions about
immigration benefits, USCIS cases, Passports, and more.
If you have questions or need assistance outside of
scheduled hours, please do not hesitate to contact our
district office:

701 Concord Ave., Suite 101, Cambridge, MA 02138
617.354.0292, katherineclark.house.gov

CAMBRIDGE AFFORDABLE HOUSING INFO SESSIONS
Learn about the eligibility requirements and application
process for the following programs Cambridge Rental and
Homeownership Programs: Inclusionary Housing Rental
Program for studios, 1BR, 2BR, & 3BR units throughout
Cambridge, Homeowner Resale Pool, First-Time
Homebuyer Workshop, Downpayment Assistance, and
HomeBridge. Open to all. No RSVP Necessary.

Info: https://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/housing.aspx



...In Our District & Community (continued)

FOR CAMBRIDGE DADS

My name is John Arias, and | am the new Coordinator for
Cambridge Dads - a project of the Agenda for Children
Literacy Initiative and the Center for Families. Our project
promotes active parenting and self-care through dads
and students’ activities, dads only events, and social
media platforms. As we look towards the future, we are
actively gathering input from fathers across Cambridge to
help guide programming that meets dads’ needs. Can you
please spread the word about our fatherhood survey
within your networks? Your help is greatly appreciated! A
link to our online survey is available here:
http://bit.ly/fatherhoodsurvey

Feel free to reach out if you have questions. Thank you
for your help!

FREE TICKETS TO HARVARD WOMEN'S HOCKEY GAME
Harvard Athletics would like to invite Graham and Parks
School to join Harvard Women'’s Hockey at their Annual
FREE Light the Bright-Landry game against Brown,
Saturday, February 2nd at 3PM! We will be giving away
special neon colored Harvard t-shirts and light-up foam
sticks to fans in attendance! We encourage everyone to
wear their own neon and will give them a spin on our
Harvard Athletics prize wheel. There will be lots of other
giveaways, on-ice contests, and even a FREE post-game
skate with the Crimson (skate rentals not available). This
year Harvard is also recognizing National Women and
Girls in Sports day earlier before the game. With meet
and greets with some of Harvard's elite female athlete's as
well as fun games, it will be a great time to recognize and
support women and girls in sport. All are welcome to join
in on the fun! Doors will open at 2PM for autographs and
meet-and-greets and the game will begin at 3PM.

Use the Promo code CRIMSON19 to get your FREE tickets
at the link below!
https://tickets.gocrimson.com/Online/seatSelect.asp?
BOparam::WSmap::loadBestAvailable::performance_ids=
7648D8B3-BA55-42C1-BE2B-9660C64305DE

For more information, please contact Annie Sommers at
dhapromo@®@fas.harvard.com

CAMBRIDGE WINTER FARMERS MARKET

Every Saturday from 10AM-2PM through April 6th
Cambridge Community Center (5 Callender Street)

In partnership with the Cambridge SNAP Match Coalition,
the Cambridge Winter Farmers Market is proud to offer
SNAP matching up to $15 per visit for all SNAP shoppers.
See http://www.cambridgewinterfarmersmarket.com for
more information.
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CAMBRIDGE DIGS DEEP

Intent vs. Impact: Exploring Microaggressions &
Tools for Change

Saturday, January 26 | 12-2PM

Cambridge Rindge and Latin School, Main Cafeteria
459 Broadway, Cambridge, MA 02139

Join Mayor Marc McGovern and Councillor Sumbul
Siddiqui for a city-wide community workshop facilitated
by Dr. Darnisa Amante, CEO of the Disruptive Equity
Education Project (DEEP). In this second session,
participants will gain greater understanding of implicit
bias and learn tools for recognizing and responding to
microaggressions through interactive activities and
role-playing scenarios. All are welcome. Food and child
care will be provided. RSVP to the Facebook event here.

Cambridge Digs DEEP is an initiative launched by Mayor
Marc McGovern and Councilor Sumbul Siddiqui to engage
the community in conversations about equity, privilege,
diversity, inclusion, and race in a series of forums and
workshops. For more information on the Cambridge Digs
DEEP initiative, visit bit.ly/2FbOA9D.

SINGERS INVITED - NORTH CAMB. FAMILY OPERA

This is a fabulous opportunity for families to sing together
and to learn some science. Anyone age 6+ may
participate. 6-11 years old requires a participating adult
though all adults (even without children) are encouraged
to participate. NCFO will again participate in the
Cambridge Science Festival. This year's program is called
One Whole Step for Man: Songs of Space Travel

Celebrate the 50th anniversary of the first moon landing
in song! Come sing with us about the history, challenges,
and potential destinations of space travel. Our program
includes songs about animals in space, the exploration of
Mars, and what happens as you approach the speed of
light. For a sample of a song about the moon, watch "Cool
Moon" by David Haines (as performed in 2014).

WHO: Adults and children 6 and older are invited to join
us (children 6 to 11 require an accompanying adult). All
experience levels are welcome!

WHEN: Rehearsals - Thursdays at 6:15, starting January
24, REGISTRATION on January 24 and January 31

WHERE: All rehearsals are at the Peabody School, 70
Rindge Ave, North Cambridge

A flyer is available for download HERE.



